NEWSLETTER - June 18, 2020

Annunciation School

627 5th Avenue West, Prince Rupert, B.C. V8J 1V1

Phone: 250-624-5873 Email: annunciation@cispg.ca Website: http://www.annunciationpr.ca/

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

- Final days of school for students:
 - Students who were assigned to attend school on Mondays/Tuesdays, your final day will be Tuesday June 23rd.
 - Students who were assigned to attend school on Wednesdays/Thursdays, your final day will be Wednesday June 24th. This includes children of Essential Service Workers who have been attending extra days.
- On their final day, students will bring home their report card, and all personal items, artwork, etc.
- For any students who have not been attending school, their final items will be available for pick-up on Wednesday June 24th, at the front office.

Please ensure that any school-owned materials are returned before Tuesday June 23rd.

Please look for more information next week with the students report cards.